George Greenaway Parent Advisory Council George Greenaway PAC E-News

Hello George Greenaway families!

Here are the reminders and upcoming events for the coming weeks!

REMINDERS

- Art Cards
- PAC General Meeting Wednesday, November 20 @ 6pm
- Scholastic Book Fair November 27-29

Art Card Fundraiser

The students worked hard and created some masterpieces! Art Card samples will be sent home this week. Inside the sample card you will find ordering instructions. Deadline to order will be Friday, November 29th.

PAC General Meeting

Join us on Wednesday evening at 6pm in the Library. Hear what the PAC Exec and administration have planned for the next few months.

Scholastic Book Fair

Our Libriarian Ms Shiels will have the Scholastic Book Fair running from Wednesday, Nov. 27 thru Friday, Nov. 29th. To help make this a success for the library, volunteers are needed! They are short shifts before and after school as well as a lunch time shift. The sign-up sheet is at the office.

Are you on Twitter? Follow @GreenawayLLC to see what the students are learning about with Ms Shiels.

Student Safety / Parking Lot Help

The parking lot and 61A in front of the school has a lot of congestion in the morning/afternoon. The staff has a great system to help keep cars moving but we are hoping to get a few parents on board that would like to help work along side the staff. If this is something that interests you, please contact Rob by email at pres@ggpac.org for more information.

Thank you for following the rules of the road and obeying the cones and no stopping/parking signs along the road. These are all in place to keep our children safe.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Upcoming Fundraisers and Events

Hot Lunch - Friday, November 29

The latest school newsletter can be downloaded by clicking here

All approved and draft minutes and all other documents from all PAC meetings can be downloaded from the online documents page of our website.

Want off this email list? Email <u>ggpac@ggpac.org</u> with the subject UNSUBSCRIBE, or change your settings in your profile.

This message has been sent by the George Greenaway PAC. Please visit our web site at http://ggpac.org, login and access the information available for all school parents.